Product Recall Notice

Snaffling Pig Perfectly Salted Pork Scratchings

Pack size — 45g
Best before date affected — 11 June 22

Snaffling Pig is recalling a small batch of our Perfectly Salted Pork

K
SEH.MCH'HES Scratchings, due to the presence of Salmonella.
”
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The safety and quality of our products, and wellbeing of our
customers, is of utmost importance to ws. This is an appropriate
measzure on that basis.

Only 45g packs with a best before date of 11 June 22, which is printed
an the bottom left corner on the rear of the pack, are impacted.
Please see the photo for reference.

If you hawve purchased this product, please do not eat them. Instead,
return the items to the store from which you purchased, for a full
refund.

All Snaffling Pig products undergo rigorous quality and food safety
inspections as part of our manufacturing process. We can confirm that
no other Snaffling Pig products are impacted by this recall and would
like to gpelogise to our customers for any inconvenience that this has
caused. Thank you for your understanding.

If you require further information, please contact the team at
hungry@snafflingpig.co.uk or on 020 3096 5200.

Date: 03/02/2022





